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Please be advised that as part of Metrolinx’s railway track rehabilitation program, the section

of 15th Sideroad between Bathurst St. and Dufferin St. in King City will be closed from

Friday, May 2 at 10 a.m. until Monday, May 5 at 7 p.m.

As the road closure will impact all transportation, Campus Shuttle riders can expect a

detour (regular departure times will not be affected); drivers coming from east of King

Campus may need to find alternative routes.
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